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BID REJECTION NOTICE 

January 25, 2024 
 
 
 

TO:  All Submitted Bidders 
SUBJECT: Bid Reference # 91396-020.0 
PROJECT:    Streets for All: Michikal Street Improvements 

 
 

Thank you for your interest and participation in the City of Kalamazoo’s Streets for All: Michikal Street 
Improvements. All submitted bids are being rejected due to budgetary reasons.  The City will be rejecting 
all bids and will re-issue the bid opportunity at a later date.   
 
Thank you for your professional efforts and bid to complete this project. The City appreciates the time and 
effort in preparing your bid response and apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
The Bid Rejection Notice can be viewed and downloaded from the City’s website. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Emig    
Purchasing Division Manager 
        
 
 
c:   Anthony Ladd, Public Services 
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